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ATTENDANCE: 
 
Members:      Staff:     
Bob Goff      Sherry Williams, David Martin, Rick Durr 
Tom Boyko        
Barbara Whittier 
Bryan Kirby      Guests: 

Pete Brewer 
 
LOCATION:      TIME:  
SC Softball Complex       7:30 a.m. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 a.m. and the minutes for January 2013 were approved. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 

1. Discussed tax on transportation – Commissioners will decide of millage will sunset or 
continue.  Penny tax may be included with a referendum for trails and parks.  Leisure 
Services has a $4 million CIP.  If millage continues, CIP could be funded through this. 

 
2. Discussed multi-modal transportation.  Bryan Kirby gave presentation to subcommittee. 

 
3. Maps/signs are needed to direct at the missing link in Oviedo and Winter Springs. 

 
4. Metro-Plan has money that can be used to pay for road signage for bike lanes.  Orlando 

has language for bike lanes under their growth management plan. 
 

5. Brett Blackadar will be invited to March 27 PPAC meeting to present proposed bike lane 
road signage for Seminole County.  Policy for Seminole County does not include bike 
lane signage, subcommittee would like to know how this could be changed.   
 

6. Subcommittee would like to see a list of proposed DOT projects.  Will be looking for 
planned bike lanes. 

 
7. Will discuss joint proposal of cities and county to secure funding for bike lane signs from 

Metro-Plan.  Subcommittee would like to hold another summit with the cities to discuss 
trail plan that was just completed and partnering on road-way bike lanes. 

 
 

8. Subcommittee would like to know if streets are swept on county maintained roadways. 
 
9.  Bryan Kirby to come up with initial route plan for bikes. 
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10. Blueways will be next planning step for subcommittee.  Both Lake and Brevard counties 
have blueway trails.  Rick Durr will present past blueway project proposal and timeline 
for this project.  We will invite a guest speaker from another county that has developed a 
blueway trail at the May meeting.  Rick will send the subcommittee links to websites. 
 

11. April we will discuss bike paths and subcommittee goals. 
 

12. March 26 is the master plan presentation to the BCC. 
 

13. Sherry will bring maps to use for next meeting. 
 

 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 
None. 
  
The meeting was adjourned at 8:41 a.m.  
 


